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Patrol Outings 

 
 
December 7, 2019:   
Nuclear Narwhals pa-
trol members Graham 
Allman, Jordan  
Heaviland and Draven 
Wiggins-Sandlin  
attended the Citizenship 
In the Nation merit badge 
class.   
 
 
December 23, 2019:   
Impaled Marshmallows 
patrol went skating at the 
Federal Hill Commons 
ice skating rink. The  
participants were Alex 
Eberhart, Brendan Metz, 
Paul Hanzel, Dylan 
Jimenez, and Matthew 
Hunt. 
 
 
January 20, 2020:  
Viking patrol went to 
Moonshot games.  There 
they played board games, 
had pizza, Oreos, and 
Gatorade. 
 
 
January 23, 2020:   
Nuclear Narwhals  
patrol went to Dairy 
Queen on Hwy 37, from 
7:00—8:30pm.  The  
entire patrol attended.  
 
 
January 31, 2020:   
Super Monkey Patrol 
went to Bowl 32 from 
6:30—8:00pm.   
Attendees were Lucas  
Murray, Miles Robbins, 
Malachi Thompson, Alex 
Whitted.  
 
 
 

December 2020 

 

Electronics Lock-In January 3-4, 2020 

On Friday, January 3rd, many of Troop 101 and newly crossed-over Scouts from other 
troops gathered at the United Methodist Church in Noblesville for an overnight lock-in.  
Scouts were allowed to bring electronic devices, games (electronic, board, and card), 
and snacks.  This is one of the most popular events for Troop 101 and attendance was 
high.  Many Scouts chose to join Troop 101 after seeing how much fun our Troop could 
have.  Pick-up the next morning was at 8:00am and Scouts were very tired.  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Recent Eagles 

Please join Troop 101 in congratulating our recently minted Eagle Scouts:  
Adam Eberhart, Karson Goodrich, Vincent Hammer, and Skylar Smith. 



 

Pokagon Toboggan and Campout @ Pokagon State Park 

December 13-15, 2019 

This is a popular outing for Troop 101and this year was no different, with everyone reporting that they had lots of fun.   
There was a refrigerated toboggan run, in case the weather didn’t cooperate.  Campers ate good food and played 
games in the evening.  Campers arrived home on Sunday morning.   
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Mt. Brighton Ski Trip January 24-26, 2020 

This was Troop 101’s first trip to Mt. Brighton.  Everyone had a great time.  Most of the campers had a lesson on 
Saturday morning, then it was off to ski the rest of the day.  The lodge had great food and everyone enjoyed warming 
up in there.  At the end of the day, campers retreated to Camp Miakonda in Toledo, Ohio.  Once there, campers played 
board games, ate pizza and had cake to celebrate Mrs. Baker’s and Alex Whitted’s birthdays.  Campers arrived home 
on Sunday morning.   
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Date 

 

 Feb 9 - Swim Tests (NHS pool, 1pm -5pm) 
 

 Feb 14-15 - New Leadership Training (Camp Belzer) 
 

 Feb 16 - Scout Sunday at NUMC 
 

 Feb 21-23 - Wright Patterson Air Force Museum (cabin camping) 
 

 Mar 20-22 - Spring Fellowship OA (Camp Belzer) 
 

 Mar 20-22 - Camp Frontier (Mountain biking, rifle shooting, and more) 
 

 Apr 18-19 - New Scout Skills 
 

 May 1-3 - St. Louis Museum 
 

 Jun 6-7 - Koteewi 
 

 Jun 14-20 - Summer Camp Ransburg 
 

 Jul 24-26 - Indiana Dunes 
 

Crossroads of America Council 
Del-Mi District 
Noblesville, IN 

Address: 
First United Methodist Church 
2051 Monument Street 
Noblesville, IN 46060 

TroopTrack Website: 
troop101.trooptrack.com 

Scoutmaster:  

Mr. Todd VonBlon 
tkvonblon@gmail.com 

Scribe:  Graham Kulp 

 

For information about the troop, go 
to troop101noblesville.com 

Troop 101 

Troop Events 

Troop Meetings 

Event 

Board Games & Tamara Mash 
Woodbadge Beading Ceremony 
 
Scout Skills Competition 
 
 
Merit Badge classes begin 
 
 
Merit Badge classes continue 
 
 
Merit Badge classes continue 
 
Merit Badge classes continue 

 
Final Merit Badge class 

Date 

February 3 
 
 
February 10
  
 
February 17
  
 
February 24
  
 
March 2 
 
March 9 

 
March 16 

Newsletter Submissions 
If would like to submit something for the newsletter, 

Email it to Mrs. Baker at jmjbaker@comcast.net and 

to the Scribe.  Everything must be submitted by the 

20th of every month. 

Quartermaster’s 

Monthly Tip 

 

“Make sure you open up and 

completely dry the tent 

before you turn it back in.  

DO NOT place tents in 

laundry dryers. “ 

- Nate Schwartz 

mailto:jmjbaker@comcast.net

